
Minutes for the District Wellness Committee Meeting on April 11, 2022: 

Meeting was called to order at 9:00a.m. 

Welcome by Roy Kendrick, introduction of our new Director of Social Services, Lisa Little. 

Lisa shared about her service to the school district. 

Nurse Rachel Bond reported about the health fair conducted at Butterfield Trail Middle School.  

She also gave an update on the nurse’s screenings 

 

Roy Kendrick, Child Nutrition Director, provided May menus and informed the committee of his 

retirement.  Also, he gave an update on the aquaponics center. 

 

Becky Goerig made a motion to approve menus; Theresa Bell seconded the motion, menus 

approved. 

Meeting adjourned at 10:00a.m. 

This concludes our quarterly meetings until next school year. 


